Housing Advisory Committee Friday, August 9, 2024

The meeting was held from 8:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. Nowak Room

Draft Meeting Minutes

In attendance: Lindsay Sonnett, Chair; and Nancy Belanger and Select Board Representative; Russ Dean, Town Manager.

Also in attendance: Darren Winham, Economic Development Director; Doug Eastman, Building Inspector; Taylor Cray, Housing Navigator with Seacoast Workforce Housing Coalition; Julie Gilman, State Representative; David Kovar and Jeanne Wright.

Absent: Emily Heath, Tim Roche, Director of Rockingham Planning Commission and Pete Cameron, Planning Board Representative

- a. A roundtable discussion on how the revaluation may impact our more vulnerable residence and how this could be addressed at the state level.
- b. Short-term rentals/pros and cons and how they affect inventory was discussed.
- c. What are some of the ways we can utilize our Rockingham Planning Commission/Housing Advisory Committee Storyboard project. Tabled to next meeting.
- d. A work session has been scheduled for Thursday, August 22, 2024 from 3pm to 5 pm in the Nowak Room to continue the short-terms rental discussion.

The committees next regular meeting will meet on Friday, September 13, 2024.

Respectfully submitted,

Lindsay Sonnett, Chair